





From; Brent Sawyer [ mailto:BSawyer@conchg.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 11:32 AM

To: Randy Howard

Cc: Aaron Myers

Subject: SRO correction term assignment

Randy:

Attached you should find the form of correction assignment we hope you will find acceptable. As we discussed
a few weeks ago in our meeting, this correction will be to tie the term of the assignment to the Unit Operating
Agreement (which will persist as long as any contributed leases persist), instead of to the Unit Agreement
(already voluntarily dissolved). I think everything should be acceptable except there are probably some changes
to the well information requirements on “Exhibit A”?

If you would like any changes go right ahead but please track them.
Thanks

Brent Sawyer, RPL
Land Specialist

One Concho Center
600 W. Illinois Avenue
Midland, Texas 79701
p.432.686.3015
¢.512.997.5954
1.432.221.0856
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are
not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained

herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return
email and delete this email from your system. Thank you.
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